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Bepartment of Education

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION
REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
ORD42023-3 / ()
TO : SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
FROM x WILFR .CABRAL, CESO III

Regional Director

SUBJECT 3 INVITATION TO THE PHILIPPINE NURSES ASSOCIATION’S

7™ SUMMER CONFERENCE

DATE - May 4, 2023

Enclosed is a copy of OASOPS Memo 2023-038 signed by Atty. Revsee A. Escobedo,
Undersecretary for Operation Office of the Undersecretary for Operation,
Department of Education, Pasig City, the content of which is self-explanatory, for
appropriate action.

For more details, Dra. Connie P. Gepanayao MD, or Dr. Merlino M. Mateo DMD,
SHNU ESSD, may be contacted at phone no0s.89201490 or email at
shnu_depedncr@yahoo.ph

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum, is desired.

essd/shnu/jcd2023

Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: hitp://www.depedncr.com.ph
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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

OPERATIONS

OASOPS No. 2023-038

MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL REGIONAL DIRECTORS
ALL SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED
FROM ; Atty. REVSEE A. ESCOBEDO
Undersecretary for Operations
FRANCIS CESAR B. BRINGAS
Assistant Secretary for Operations
SUBJECT : Invitation to the Philippine Nurses Association's 7th
Summer Conference
DATE : March 9, 2023

This Office respectfully endorses the attached letter from Gov. Elmer D. Bondoc,
Vice President for Programs and Development and Overall Chair of the 7th Summer
Conference, dated March 3, 2023, regarding their invitation to the Philippine
Nurses Association’s 7th Summer Conference, titled “Our Nurses, Our Future”,

which will be held at the Golden Peak Hotel and Suites, Cebu City, on May 12,
2023.

In this regard, all interested participants are only allowed to attend the event on
official time.

For wide dissemination and appropriate action.

Copy Furnished:
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Department of Education

1l

Ground Floor, Rizal Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue Pasig Clt\/ 1600

Tel. No.: (02) 8633-5344 | Email: asec.ops@deped gov.ph | Website: www.deped govph HM/2023-N038/03092023



